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Here come our wonderful Fall Pacif ic Northwest rains. As the deciduous trees
shed their lovely colors, we transition again.

We had soooo much fun at the October General Meeting. Catherine Walworth,
Coos Bay Potter, and BAAA member gave sixteen artists (14 members/2
guests) the chance to Play with Clay, and try our hand at coiling with clay.
Playing with Clay was a two week session. The f irst week we built our many-
styled creations. Then, Catherine took our works home with her to dry and f iring
in her kiln. Two weeks later we met and painted our dried and f ired pieces. Such
fun, and a lot of laughs.

https://dashboard.mailerlite.com/preview/131310/emails/67888259580036929


Looking forward to our November General Meeting on November 20, Kim
Kimerling will lead us in collage. Kim will provide the substrate, but if  you have a
favorite substrate, or a piece that you are currently working on, bring that in.
Kim recommends also bringing any materials that you might wish to collage
with: art papers, newspapers, maps, book pages, magazines, fabrics, jewels and
sparkly things, stencils, feathers, wood pieces, favorite acrylic colors – whatever
your heart desires.

Kim Kimerling will also be opening his show at Black Market Gourmet in
November. More details about the show will be sent via email. Don’t miss it.
BAAA Eden Hall Show at SWOCC Opening on Thursday, November 3 at 12-noon.
Please do attend, as Director, James Fritz would like the students to meet the
artists. Many thanks to Wendy Whitaker, Show Chair, and her volunteers Archi
Davenport, Janet Ratnour, Rick Fox, Christine Hanlon, Judy Caldwell, Jean
Boynton and Sarita Southgate. Twenty-one members provided 51 pieces of
artwork.

BAAA Holiday Celebration is on Friday, December 9 at 5-7pm at Black Market
Gourmet. The cost, including gratuity, is $24 per person. Service will be buffet
style, 3 hors d’oeuvres + 1 dessert, non-alcoholic beverages, with a no host bar
for beer or wine. Sam Greer  will organize the gift exchange. Participation in the
gift exchange is voluntary. If  you wish to participate, bring a wrapped,
handmade gift under $20 in value – please no cards, a real gift. Please RSVP to
Wendy Whitaker, at wendy8burger@gmail.com or call 415-272-1894.
Your payment should be mailed to BAAA at PO Box 907, Coos Bay, OR 97420, or
given to BAAA Treasurer Charles Edmunds at the Holiday Celebration. 
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BAAA Black Market Gourmet Show 2023 will be up January and February. Get
your brilliant works of art ready! Sally Rolicheck, Chair.

Nominations Committee 2023. Wendy Whitaker, Chair. The following positions
are open on the 2023 BAAA Board of Directors: President, Vice President,
Secretary. David Johnson III has volunteered to be on the slate as Treasurer. If
you are available to help recruit a member for the board, or if  you are available
for any of these responsibilities, please put your name forward – or the name
of someone who would be available.

The Board of Directors has adopted a Policy and Procedure for management of
the BAAA Memorial Fund. Many thanks to Sam Greer for the P&P draft. The next
Board meeting will be Friday, November 11, at 11a-1p at Coney Station in Coos
Bay. Any member is welcome to attend. Paint on, my friends!

~Eden Hall BAAA Show~

T hursday, Nov 3rd @ 12pm
Our reception for the BAAA show at Eden Hall on the SWOCC campus is this
Thursday at Noon. Invite your friends to come, too. We are hoping to have a
good turnout of both students at the college and our BAAA exhibitors. There will
be snacks and goodies and James Fritz famous punch. See you there!

Call to BAAA Artists! ~ Winter Show @
Black Market Gourmet

The BAAA artist show this winter, to be held at the Black Market Gourmet, is
scheduled for January and February 2023.
This is our major show of the season . Their large, well lighted space is made
extra special with Jardin and Kristin generously hosting a lovely reception for us
.
I hope you remember to paint for this event, before the holidays take up all
your free time!
More information to come in the December newsletter.
Happy painting!
Sally Rolicheck



Carollee Tucker, BAAA Featured Artist

On display Oct - Nov

Upstairs, Coos Art Museum

I have drawn and painted since I was young simply because it was fun. I began
painting in casein because that was the f irst book I read on painting. For quite a
while I simply copied photographs I found in the National Geographic magazine.
Next, I discovered that someone in my area was teaching oil painting so I tried
that for a while. Then people generally seemed to be discovering acrylic
painting so I took a class in that. I don’t really remember how I discovered
watercolor, but I really enjoyed it. At a few classes with various instructors.

The painting style that really grabbed my attention was with Hal Lambert of
Laguna Beach. I took several of the paint outs and classes he taught and that
was when my true love of watercolor set in, and I have never looked back. It
was kind of messy and loose and carefree and suited me perfectly. 

I have enjoyed many years of classes at Coos Art Museum with Liv Drahos
because she would encourage her students to "paint outside of their
comfortable boxes" and come up with a some surprising unexpected results.
There’s that fun again. I currently belong to BAAA and I am a member of the
co-operative gallery, The Art Loft, just down the street. We have an informal
paint group on Friday mornings. Please join us and have some fun.

BAAA Dates to Remember

November 3, Show Opening, noon, BAAA Eden Hall, SWOCC
November 11, Board of Directors Meeting, Coney Station 11a-1p
November 20 , Program Meeting, 2-4, Coos Art Museum, Kim Kimerling –
Collage
November & December , Kim Kimerling Show at Black Market Gourmet
December 4, Last day to RSVP for Holiday Celebration. RSVP to Sam Greer
December 9, Board of Directors Meeting, slate of off icer nominations
December 9, Holiday Celebration at Black Market Gourmet, 5-7pm.

NO DECEMBER MEMBERSHIP MEET ING

2023
January & February, BAAA Black Market Gourmet Show.



January 15, Annual Membership & Business Meeting: Board Election, 2022
Annual Financial Report,
2023 Budget
February 19, Donna Stevens, www.DonnaStevensFineArt.com, from Portland –
title to be determined.

Co-Juried by Dylan Cole and Randy Gaul
O’Hanlon Center Online Gallery
November 8 to December 31, 2022

Zoom Roundtable discussion 4pm Nov 8, 2022

T HIS IS AN ONLINE SHOW ONLY!

APPLY ONLINE at CaFE
f rom September 16 through 11pm October 28, 2022

Artists must set up a FREE account on CaFE to upload images to the call
page.
https://artist.callf orentry.org/register_inf o.php

NOT IFICAT ION DAT E: Artists will be notif ied or selections by November 3.

Southern Coos Hospital Art Show

https://www.ohanloncenter.org/exhibits/call-for-entries/
https://artist.callforentry.org/festivals_unique_info.php?ID=10864
https://artist.callforentry.org/register_info.php


Bandon Coffee
365 2nd St SE, Bandon
Artist: Paula M Gourley

Pacific Coast
Medical
1957 Thompson Rd, CB
Artists: Matte Hanna,
Stephen Yates, Shawn
Tempesta, Ariel Marvin

Edgewaters
Restaurant
480 1st St SW, Bandon
Artists: Earl Robicheaux

Evergreen Court
451 O'Connell St, NB
Artists: Sandy Vilahu,
Blayden Thompson, &
Tessa Rose

Our next Quarterly Art Show at Southern Coos Hospital & Health Center will run
from October-December 2022. The show is titled Better Together-- Favorite
Pairings: like ham and eggs, toast and jam, wine and cheese. You get the idea.
Don't forget non-food pairings like: sand and sea, dogs and cats, highways and
byways, pens and paper, you and me, etc.

Drop by and see the creative submissions if  you haven't already!

Nicart Gallery is a collection of community art walls located in Bandon, Coos
Bay & North Bend. Our mission is to give artists as much local exposure as
possible. Artists display their art at a single location for a 3-month rotation and
at the end of that show they have the option to continue to display for another
3 months at a different locale. If  you decide to display at all 4 of our locations
you can show your work for up to a year! We are always looking f or more
artists. If  interested, please contact Nicole Graham at 503. 577. 9076 or visit:
www.nicartgallery.com for more details. In the meantime, check out our
current artists at these f ine locations showing f rom Oct - Nov.

OFFICERS~ 2022

PRESIDENT
Elizabeth Spona

mzlzee15@gmail.com

VICE PRESIDENT SECRET ARY T REASURER

https://nicartgallery.com/collections/paula-m-gourley
https://nicartgallery.com/collections/matte-hanna/Photography
https://nicartgallery.com/collections/stephen-a-yates
https://nicartgallery.com/collections/shawn-tempesta
https://nicartgallery.com/collections/ariel-marvin
https://www.naturesetude.com/
https://nicartgallery.com/collections/sandy-vilahu
https://nicartgallery.com/collections/blayden-thompson
https://nicartgallery.com/collections/tessa-rose
http://www.nicartgallery.com/
http://www.nicartgallery.com/
mailto:mzlzee15@gmail.com


Patty Becker Carol Hanlin Charles Edmunds
541.297.8099

COMMITTEES

ART IST  OF T HE
MONT H

Archi Davenport
cyclingaj@yahoo.com

LIBRARIAN
Veneta Stender

MEMBERSHIP
Wendy Whitaker

415.272.1894

HIST ORIAN
Deloris Beneke
541.396.6927

PUBLICIT Y &
ADVERSISING

Patty Becker
541.396.6927

WEBSIT E
Charles Edmunds

541.297.8099

eNEWSLET T ER, INT ERNET  MARKET ING & PROMOT IONS
Nicole Graham

ngraham@nicartgallery.com
NEWSLET T ER D EAD LINE IS T HE 20T H O F EACH MO NT H

SHOW CHAIRS

EDEN HALL
Wendy Whitaker

415.272.1894

EVERGREEN COURT
March - April

Liz Spona
Jean Boynton

BMG SHOW
Nov - Dec

Sally Rollichek
Archi Davenport

T he BAAA Newslet t er is sp onsored  b y:

Serving the Oregon Coast Bay Area Fine Arts Community since 1991

Our Mission: to support the success of member artists by providing opportunities to present public
educational programs, forums and lectures, promote the visual arts as a positive and

necessary component in the community, interact with other artists and exhibit their work. 

General Meetings are held 2 :00– 4:00 p.m. on the third Sunday of each month at Coos Art Museum. The
public is welcome to attend meetings.

“PERSPECTIVE” is published monthly. The newsletter, monthly educational programs featuring artists and
topics of interest to artists, and networking opportunities with other artists are benefits of BAAA

membership. This newsletter is supported in part by a generous grant from the Coos County Cultural
Coalition.

BAAA thanks Coos Art Museum for its continued support, and for
providing us with a monthly meeting space. Artists and art patrons are invited to join BAAA. Annual

membership is $35 for individuals, $40 for families, and $15 for students. 

For an application, please contact: Wendy Whitaker 415-272-1894

Bay Area Artists Association

mailto:cyclingaj@yahoo.com
mailto:ngraham@nicartgallery.com
tel:415-272-1894


PO Box 907, Coos Bay
United States of America

www.BayAreaArtistsAssociation.org/member

info@BayAreaArtistsAssociation.org
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